
The Social Committee is a committee of Homeowner’s 
who get together once a month and plan social events 
for the neighborhood. 

 
Any and all homeowner’s are welcome to join the com-
mittee. The more volunteers there are the more ideas, 
opportunities and options there will be available. 
This calendar year the meetings will be on the First Mon-
day of the month.  
On the calendar already is a Wine Tasting on Saturday, 
February 19th on Annalea Cove. 

 
At the first monthly meeting the 3rd Annual Block Party 
and 3rd Annual Fall Fun Fright Fest dates, times and loca-
tions were determined along with a proposed budget to 
present to the Board Members. 

 

Winners of the 3rd Annual Holiday Lighting Contest: 

Most Animated - 1310 Andrew Ct & 1153 Annalea Cove (3rd yr) 

Most Traditional - 713 Mandalay Bay & 2857 Shoreline Way 

Best Overall - 705 Mandalay Bay & 1246 Krista Ct (2nd yr) 

We had some great decorations and lighting this year and  

it made the voting exciting and fun! 

THANKS TO THOSE WHO SUBMITTED THEIR VOTES! 

 
Social Committee 

Date Set for Annual Homeowner’s Meeting 

Mark your calendars to 
attend the Annual Home-
owner’s Meeting on May 
17th. The location and time 
are still being determined. 

 
Among other things on the 
agenda will be an election 
for five board members for 

the new HOA year. You 
must be present to run for 
the board and to vote. 

 
If you are interested in run-
ning to be on the board 
watch your mailbox for the 
official announcement with 
details of what you need to 

do to get your name on the 
ballot.  

 
Please be aware that your 
dues must all be paid in full 
and you can not have any 
outstanding compliance 
issues to run or serve on 
the board. 
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High School option 
for Meridian  

Students 

The LISD School Board agreed 
to accept transfer requests 
from 8th graders who live in 
Meridian and attend Killian, 
but would like to go to 
Hebron High instead of The 
Colony High. 

Contact Student Services office 
for the transfer paperwork. 

suggestions@mer
idianhoa.net 

We had Power Outages 
due to the crazy  

winter weather the week 
of Jan. 31st. 



The City of Lewisville has instituted the CodeRED Emergency Notification System. 

It is an ultra high speed telephone communications service for emergency notifica-

tions. This system allows the city to telephone all or targeted areas of the City in 

case of an emergency situation that requires immedi-

ate action (such as a boil-water notice, missing child 

or evacuation notices). 

For more information and to register for emergency 

alerts residents should visit www.cityoflewisville.com 

and go to the section called “Emergency Manage-

ment” and then “Code Red”. 

Thanks again to much to the Crime 
Watch Committee!  

 
They now have a volunteer Block Cap-
tain for EVERY street (we have 16 
streets).  

 
They are also now responsible for the 
getting out the Welcome Packets to new 
homeowners. 

 
As the Crime Stats are received from 
Lewisville Police the Chairperson for-
wards to the Block Captains to commu-
nicate to his/her street contacts.  

 
If you are not receiving any communica-
tions from your Block Captain please 
send an email to crime@meridianhoa.net 
or communications@meridianhoa.net 
and we will double check to see you are 
on the correct lists! 

Do you receive the mass emails that 
come out peridiodically from the email 
address communica-
tions@meridianhoa.net? 

 
If not—then send an email to that ad-
dress and include any email addresses, 
your first and last name as well as your 
street address to get added to the ad-
dress book. 

 
Does it seem like the same information 
is in the mass emails and these newslet-
ters over and over. Well, that is because 
the same issues continue to be issues 
and we are trying to communicate them 
to all homeowner’s. 

 
Don’t shoot the messenger, but if you 
are interested in helping by putting to-
gether a newsletter, updating the web-
site, writing emails or articles and/or 
selling advertising please please please by 
all means send over an email!!  

Friendly Reminders (many of these 
are laws not HOA guidelines): 

• Trash Days are Tuesdays & Fridays. 

• Recycle Days are every other Friday 
(or schedule A). 

• Park in the same direction as traffic 
flow. 

• When parking in a driveway—do 
NOT block with walking foot path 
or sidewalk. 

• Do not run your sprinklers in freez-
ing conditions. 

• Walk your pets on a leash. 

• When walking/running/biking in the 
dark wear light colors or reflectors 
or carry a flashlight. 

• Drive 25 Keep Kids Alive 

• Don’t let your child(ren) play in the 
street. 

• Wave to your neighbors! 
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